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Chilicon Power is excited to announce a partnership with Soligent, the largest
distributor of solar equipment in the United States. A pioneer in the solar
industry for decades, Soligent continues to drive the market forward with
innovative solutions ranging from materials management to project financing.
After extensive evaluation, Soligent has added Chilicon's world class
microinverter system to its esteemed portfolio. This strategic alliance provides
homeowners and businesses with increased access to Chilicon Power products.

Check out the press release

http://www.chiliconpower.com
http://www.chiliconpower.com
http://soligent.net
https://www.prweb.com/releases/2018/06/prweb15541453.htm
http://www.chiliconpower.com/gateway
http://www.chiliconpower.com/index.php/balance-of-systems
http://www.chiliconpower.com/products/microinverters


BEST KEPT SECRET IN SOLARBEST KEPT SECRET IN SOLAR
The quality of a Chilicon system has never been in doubt, a known secret in the
solar industry. The Gateway is a technologically superior monitoring system, an
all-in-one smart home hub that offers total energy consumption and home
security options. Equipped with a 7 inch touch screen and color graphics display
(customers love it!) the Gateway is powered by a robust PLC that ensures
seamless communication with the inverters. Solar professionals love it because
the Gateway's smart features- such as auto discovery of the micros- save time
and money on installs.

Our modular trunk cables have been praised by installers for their ease and
simplicity. The 10 gauge cables allow for 20 inverters per string with a 30 amp
breaker. Not only can you mix portrait and landscape on an array, there’s no
splicing or termination caps needed. Then, of course, there's the inverter itself.
Producing 290 watts of continuous output for 60 and 72 cell modules, the CP-
250E contains no electrolytic components and performs exceptionally well in
heat (tested to over 300 degrees Farenheit!). Backed by a 25-year warranty, the
CP-250E is a reliable, efficient, and cost effective solution for both residential
and commercial applications.

Click here for more info
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